
October 14, 2014

Mr. Chad Isakson, P.E.
City of Lake Elmo
3800 Laverne Avenue North
Lake Elmo, MN 55042

Re: Bid Results
Section 34 Pressure Reducing Valve Stations
City Project No. 2013.126
BMI Project No. N15.106424

Dear Mr. Isakson:

Bids for the Section 34 Pressure Reducing Valve Stations project were opened on Tuesday, October 14, 2014.
Four (4) bids were received and ranged from $93,600 to $137,800 for the Base Bid.  A detailed Bid Abstract
has been included. The following is a summary of the Bids received:

Contractor Total Base Bid Bid Alternate #1 Base Bid + Alternate #1
Geislinger & Sons $93,600.00 $20,253.00 $113,853.00
Meyer Contracting Inc. $113,144.00 $18,579.00 $131,723.00
Northdale Construction Company, Inc. $122,000.00 $35,000.00 $157,000.00
GF Jedlicki Inc. $137,800.00 $46,925.00 $184,725.00

The low Bidder on the Project was Geislinger & Sons with a Total Base Bid amount of $93,600.00.  The Bid
Alternate can be selected without affecting the low bidder. It is our recommendation to award the Base Bid
and Alternate #1. The alternate was for the PRV Station located within the Savona 2nd Addition on 7th Street.
If the City Council decides to award the alternate, the Adjusted Total Base Bid amount would be $113,853.00.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 651-728-3172.

Sincerely,

BOLTON & MENK, INC.

Michael Warner, P.E.
Senior Project Engineer

Enclosure


